From: Elaine Lawson <elainefullawson5@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 1:48 PM

To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

Cc: Roger Lawson <roger.lawson@uvm.edu>
Subject: Re: Application for affected party status

Yes, Lori, my request is for affected party status in Jeff Boone’s petition to add to the current zoning of
the 2.39-acre lot in Pinebrook South PUD. Thanks for getting clarification.
Elaine Lawson

> On Apr 20, 2018, at 1:45 PM, Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com> wrote:

>

> Elaine,

> | have received your request for affected party status. Please confirm that this is for the rezone for
Pinebrook South PUD. It was not noted in your email.

>

> Here is the link to the code section re: quasi-judicial proceedings before city council.
>

>

https://library.municode.com/fl/venice/codes/code of ordinances?nodeld=SPAGEOR CH2AD ARTIIMA
CO DIV2ME SDIINGE S2-53ADCO

>

> Let me know if you have any other questions. Thanks.

>

> Lori Stelzer, MMC

> City Clerk

> City of Venice

> 401 W. Venice Avenue

> Venice, FL 34285

>941-882-7390

> 941-480-3031 (FAX)

> From: Elaine Lawson <elainefullawson5@gmail.com>
> Sent: Friday, April 20, 2018 1:35 PM

> To: Lori Stelzer <LStelzer@Venicegov.com>

> Cc: Roger Lawson <roger.lawson@uvm.edu>

> Subject: Application for affected party status

>

> Hello, Lori:

>

> This is my request to speak with affected party status at the May 8th City Council meeting.
>

> Thank you for any additional information forthcoming.
> Elaine F. Lawson

> 802 999-5389







